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Foreign Investors Association is ready to support the consistent implementation of 

reforms to improve the investment climate in the Republic of Moldova 

 
The preliminary results of the elections to the Parliament of the Republic of Moldova, held on 11 

July 2021, showed that the majority of the citizens of the RM who participated, cast their votes 

to the Political Party "Action and Solidarity /pas/", which allows this political force to create a 

majority in the Parliament of the RM. Foreign Investors Association (FIA) expresses confidence 

that after the Parliamentary elections the Republic of Moldova will be able to move to a new, 

progressive stage of development. Foreign investors support the declared principles and 

intentions of the new governance to direct the efforts of the new Government to establish order 

in the state and to ensure professional and responsible work of all state structures. 

At the same time, Foreign Investors Association calls on the political forces that have received a 

mandate to govern the country to a radical reform of the Moldovan justice system. We believe 

that solving this problem is the key to positive changes in the country, consolidation of society 

and the eradication of corruption. 

FIA has been consistently promoting the need for a full “reset” of the justice system to ensure 

the fundamental right of the citizens of the Republic of Moldova to an objective investigation and 

fair justice. FIA experts came up with a number of proposals and measures in this area, which 

were included in the 2019 White Book, including the creation, with the support of development 

partners, of a Special Temporary Monitoring Mission in the field of justice. 

Foreign Investors Association declares its support for progressive reforms in the Republic of 

Moldova, mainly for the reform of the justice system, and readiness to assist the authorities on 

this path, using the expertise and experience of the FIA members. The Association is currently 

finalizing its proposals in key areas, which will be presented to the new Government and other 

stakeholders in the next edition of the White Book in early autumn of 2021. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Council of the Foreign Investors Association 

 


